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Enthronement Mass 
Feast of Christ the King

A  Christ  the  King  Celebration  and 
Enthronement Mass took place at the Oblates 
Seminary Chapel on Sunday, November 24th at 
3 PM. More than 90 members and friends of 
the Enthronement Guild were in attendance for 
this special liturgy in honor of Christ the King. 
Rev. Daniel Toomey, Spiritual Moderator of the 
Guild  was  the  principal  celebrant  and  Rev. 
Joseph Sibilano OSJ, Rector of the Seminary, 
concelebrated. 

Enthronement  packets  were  distributed 
to those who enthroned their families. Ten new 
families were enthroned, and many who were 
in attendance renewed their Enthronement.

The  Sacred  Heart  Singers  provided 
music  for  the  Mass  with  a  prelude  of 
contemporary  selections  beforehand. 
Refreshments  and  fellowship  followed  the 
Mass. 

Third Monday Rosary Held Monthly at the 
Oblates of St. Joseph Chapel

Devotion to Jesus and Mary through the 
Rosary is a remedy to many of the problems in 
the world and in the church. You can deepen 
your  personal  recitation  of  the  Rosary  by 
participating  in  our  monthly  third  Monday 
Rosary and Chaplet held in the Oblates Chapel 
at  6  PM.  Upcoming  dates:  February  17, 
March 16, April  20, May 18,  June 15.   The 
evenings  will  include  the  Rosary  with  sung 
scriptural  Mysteries  by  Ernie  Pappa,  Fatima 

prayers,  Litanies  and  familiar  hymns  and 
songs.  Participants  will  assist  in  leading  the 
prayers  and  decades  of  the  rosary.  All  are 
invited  to  come  and  console  the  Hearts  of 
Jesus and Mary in prayer and song.

During Lent the Sorrowful Mysteries will 
take us deeply  into  the Passion of  Our Lord 
and the Litany of the Most Precious Blood and 
Lenten  Hymns  help  us  to  experience  the 
meaning and depth of Lent. Please join us on 
March 16 for the Lenten Rosary Evening. 

On  April  20th at  6  PM,  the  day  after 
Divine Mercy Sunday, we will offer the Divine 
Mercy Rosary which will bring the Rosary and 
the Chaplet together in a new way to help us 
meditate  on  the  Mercy  of  God  given  to  us 
through the suffering and death  of  Our Lord. 
The Glorious Scriptural Mysteries will be sung 
during  this  special  Divine  Mercy  Rosary. 
Please join our devotional journey on the third 
Monday of  each month.  Rosary evenings are 
sponsored by the  Enthronement  Guild  of  the 
Sacred Hearts of Jesus and Mary.

Robert Zito – Vanessa James – Ernie Pappa

Advent  Healing  Mass  Held  in  December  
A  Healing  Mass  with  Anointing  for 

participants took place at the Oblates Seminary 
Chapel  on  December  15th at  3  PM.  Rev. 
Joseph Sibilano, OSJ, Rector of the Seminary, 
was the celebrant.

The  Sacred  Heart  Singers  provided 
music  for  the  event  with  a  prelude  of 
contemporary  selections  before  the  Mass. 
More than 75 faithful were in attendance.  

                                (continued on back)



This special Advent Healing Mass was a 
perfect complement to the spiritual healing that 
often  accompanies  Advent.  Those  in 
attendance  were  appreciative  of  the 
opportunity  to  avail  themselves  of  the  grace 
present  at  the  Healing  Mass  and  to  prepare 
themselves spiritually for the coming of Jesus 
at Christmas.

The next scheduled Healing Mass is  
Sunday,  March  29th at  3  PM.  Mark  your 
calendar for this special Lenten Mass.

Rev. Joseph Sibilano, OSJ

Annual Mass & Dinner for the Feast of the 
Sacred Heart on June 18th

Our  celebration  of  the  Feast  of  the 
Sacred Heart  will  be held on Thursday,  June 
18th at 5 PM. Mass will be followed by Dinner at 
St. Joseph Marello Parish, 237 William Street 
in  Pittston.  Rev.  Andy  Kurovsky,  Pastor  of 
Sacred  Heart  Parish  in  Peckville  will  be  the 
homilist.

St. Joseph Marello Parish in Pittston is 
centrally  located  and  has  a  huge  off-street 
parking lot and level no-step entrance into the 
Parish Center with an elevator for those who 
need  it  to  enter  the  church.  The  Parish  is 
located at 237 William Street in Pittston just off 
the  Pittston  Bypass  and  is  easily  accessible 
from the Route 81 Pittston exit. We will send a 
map with the Dinner Reservation mailing.

MARK YOUR CALENDARS
The Sacred Heart Feast Vigil Mass and 
Dinner will be held on Thursday, June 

18th at St. Joseph Marello Parish  
237 William Street in Pittston 

Mass at 5 PM - Dinner afterwards.

Wesley Village Enthronement Mass to Take 
Place in February

An Enthronement Mass for the residents 
of Wesley Village in Pittston is being organized 
by  long-time  Enthronement  Guild  member, 
Maria Montante. Fr. Joseph Sibilano, OSJ will 
be the Celebrant for the Mass and Ernie Pappa 
will provide the music. Residents will be given 
a  picture  and  certificate  for  their  home  or 
apartment.  The  Mass  will  take  place  on 
Tuesday,  February  11th at  10:30  AM. 
Enthronement  Coordinator,  Maria  Pappa, 
Board  President  Patrick  Williams  and  Board 
Members Maria and Chester Montante will be 
in  attendance  to  assist  with  distribution  of 
Enthronement information to those present at 
Mass.  All  Wesley  Village  residents  are 
welcome.

NEWSFLASH!! 
Upcoming Enthronement Mass during 

Lent being organized by Patrick Williams 
at 

St. Patrick Parish in Nicholson

Enthronement Guild Spiritual Moderator

Have a Blessed Lent and Joyous Easter!!

Enthronement of the Sacred Heart Guild
P.O. Box 324, Chinchilla, PA 18410-0324

www.scrantondiocesansacredheartguild.com
Email: SacredHeartEnthronement@yahoo.com

Maria Pappa, Guild Coordinator 
570-587-0805

Reported by Ernie Pappa


